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We know the excitement of 
getting a present - we love 
to unwrap it to see what is 

inside. So it is with our 
children they are gifts we 

unwrap for years as we 
discover the unique 

characters God has made 
them. 

- Cornelius Plantinga 

West York Campus

January
Newsletter

Pinewood Derby Update

Originally, our AWANA Pinewood Derbies 
were scheduled for the last three weeks of 
February. In order to get farther away from 
cold and flu season, we have decided to push 
the derby back. In addition, with our lower 
numbers this year, we are able to return to 
one derby. Our Pinewood Derby will now be 
on Sunday March 7. Don’t forget that awards 
are given for speed and design. AWANA at 
Homers are welcome to participate. Sign up 
details to come. Stay Tuned!

Right Now Media

COD has a gift for all of our families. Make 
sure to check your e-mail for your login 
invitation, click on the link, and create your 
account.  There are tons of great resources 
for you and your kids! 
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AWANA

Upcoming Nights to Remember:

January 6 - Favorite Sports Team Night

January 17 - Pinewood Derby Cars go on sale

If you have not connected with us yet on Facebook and Instagram, you need to start today! This is a 
great way to stay up to date on what is going on in the life of COD Kids!

Follow us on Facebook and Instagram by searching @codkidswyc  

January

Curriculum During the month of January our elementary friends will be learning about 
responsibility by diving into God’s rules for life. Our Preschool friends will be learning 

how amazing Jesus is through famous miracles that He performed.

COD Kid’s COVID Cautions

We will be following the guidelines below in order 
to create a safe place where we can connect with 
your children and teach them the love of Christ. 

• Masks or face shields should be worn at all times 
except when eating or drinking.

• If Snacks and drinks are served, they will be 
served by volunteers wearing gloves and a mask.

• Limited class sizes.

• Sanitizer stations are set up in classrooms and 
around the building. Toys and equipment will be 
sanitized after use.

COD Kids needs YOU! 

Volunteers are still needed on Sunday mornings!  
Please consider volunteering with COD Kids. I 
promise you won’t regret it!! For more information 
e-mail Becky at  kids.wyc@codyork.org.

Sunday School 

Starting January 10, preregistration will no 
longer be required to attend our Sunday morning 
programming. Please see our “COVID Cautions” for 
information on what our safety protocols are.
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